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TAX CREDIT WITH IRS ADA SECTION 44
The Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) mandates that businesses 
modify their facilities to include people with disabilities. As a result, 
the Internal Revenue Code (IRS) contains several sections that provide 
Tax Incentives to comply with the law. IRS Section 44 of the Internal 
Revenue Code grants eligible small businesses an annual tax credit 
of up to$5,000 for expenditures incurred to comply with applicable 
requirements under the Americans with Disabilities Act, including 
purchasing certain equipment that is for individuals with disabilities. 
The amount that may be taken is 50% of the eligible access 
expenditures incurred that exceed $250 but do not exceed $10,250 per tax year. A business may take the 
Tax Credit each year for new eligible expenditures.

Eligible small businesses are those 
businesses with either: 1) $1 million or 
less in gross receipts for the preceding 
tax year; or 2) 30 or fewer full-time 
employees during the preceding 
tax year. Eligible expenditures are 
amounts paid or incurred by an 
eligible small business for the purpose 
of enabling the business to comply 
with the applicable requirements of the 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).

IRS Section 44 allows for a “tax credit” 
as opposed to a “tax deduction”. A 

“tax credit” reduces taxes owed whereas the “tax deduction” reduces Adjusted Gross Income. IRS Section 
44 can be used in conjunction with other tax reduction economic stimulus programs such as IRS Section 
179 and the Job Creation and Worker Assistance Act of 2002.
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The Aspen Laser System can be used to treat individuals with disabilities and meets the requirements as an eligible expenditure for the IRS ADA Section 44, 
as long as the business meets their requirements. 

Disclaimer: Aspen Laser Systems does not provide tax, legal or accounting advice. This material has been prepared for informational purposes only, and is not intended to provide, and 
should not be relied on for, tax, legal or accounting advice. You should consult your own tax, legal and accounting advisors before engaging in any financial decision or transaction.


